
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

02/11/2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

One of my roles in school is to support children with additional needs. This may include learning difficulties, 

physical difficulties, behaviour and family needs. During Consultation Evening, I will be available to meet 

with parents/carers who have concerns about their child’s development. We can discuss your concerns and 

begin to plan a way forward to support your child. 

 

Parents and families of children on the Special Needs Register, who are already working with Mrs Cockerill, 

will have an opportunity to meet at the end of November/beginning of December to discuss targets and 

next steps. However, if you would like an opportunity to meet before then, please contact the office to 

make an appointment.  

 

Appointments are for 15 minutes, if you feel that this is not sufficient time to discuss your child’s needs, 

please ask for a double appointment.  

 

If you would like to speak with Mrs Cockerill during Consultation Evening, please contact the school office 

who will be able to make an appointment for you.   

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill   Mrs D. Reynolds 
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